
 

Program Guide 

Residential Single Pane Window Replacement Rebate Program  

Naperville is offering residential electric customers a rebate for residential single pane window replacements. 
All incentives will end for the year when budgeted funds are awarded. There will be no waiting lists. Only 

projects purchased (contract signed), permitted, or installed on or after January 1 of the new funding year will 

be eligible for an incentive award.  

Complete applications with all required documentation must be submitted within 120 days of installation.  

Awards have a maximum rebate of $2,500, and are limited to the lesser of: 

• $250.00 per window and 

• 50% of total eligible project cost. 

 

Rebates of $1,000 or more will be issued as a check to the ratepayer, and awards of less than $1,000 will be 

issued as utility billing credit on the applicant’s utility account.  

Single pane window replacement rebate requirements are:  

• Only existing single-pane windows replaced by energy-efficient windows (double or triple pane) are 

eligible for the rebate. 

• New windows must have a U-Value of .3 or lower (between .3 and .0). 

• Windows must separate a heated space from an unheated space (garage windows NOT eligible) 

• Applicants must be contributors to the Renewable Energy Program that funds this award at time of 

application to be approved, with minimum contributions of $5 per month for at least 5 years following 

the award. 

Documentation must include (JPG or PDF formats only): 

• Detailed close-up pictures of each existing single-pane window replaced proving old windows were 

single-pane 

• Paid invoice from the window installer detailing how many single pane windows were replaced, 

• Documentation that new windows have a U-Value of .3 or lower,  

• A signed certification from the customer that all existing windows were single pane.  

• A description of project (for example, a quote and material list, and an invoice showing it was paid). 

• A current utility bill showing Renewable Energy Program contribution must be submitted for the 

application to be complete. 

 

More information on how to sign up for the Naperville Renewable Energy Program is at:  

www.naperville.il.us/services/electric-utility/powering-our-community-for-the-future/renewable-
energyprogram/   

For questions about the Residential Single Pane Window Replacement Rebate Program contact Payton Schield 
at SchieldP@naperville.il.us or (630) 305-5357. 
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